
3. WAIRAKEI ROAD – TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT/PEDESTRIAN ISLAND

The Board considered a report from the Traffic Engineer setting out details of a
reactivated proposal to improve traffic management along Wairakei Road between
Stanleys Road and Roydvale Avenue, including the construction of a pedestrian
island.

The Board decided to support the revised plan as presented.  In addition the City
Services Committee, subject to satisfactory consultation with businesses in the
area, is to be asked to approve the siting of a pedestrian island in Wairakei Road
and the implementation of the traffic management plan including a ban on kerb
side parking along the south side of the roadway between Stanleys Road and
Roydvale Avenue.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


